







										16.10.2023


Dear Customers,



Akkon Lines, would like to inform the trade that: due to the tensions at Israel, insurers have imposed an additional war risk insurance premium on all vessels calling Israel ports, which we are now obligated to pay in order to maintain service to and from Israel.Therefore we are compelled to implement a War Risk Surcharge for all cargoes moving to / from Israel Ports (Ashdod & Haifa):    


· USD 125 per TEU as from M/V SING 1823S  vessel   


The above charge will be payable by the Freight Paying Party.

Akkon Lines thank you in advance for the appreciated preference and support. 

Will keep the trade updated in case of modifications related to the evolution of the situation and prospect Insurance coverage difficulties. 
According to our insurers, the war risk premium surcharge is subject to changes every 24 hours and therefore we will update the war risk premium surcharge level as per the mentioned changes every week.



Kind regards, 
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